
 

 

Legislation Summary 
for the week of Jan. 8-12, 2007 

 
 

The second week was an interesting week. Tuesday morning, attended the Friends of Lake 
Sakakawea board meeting at Minerva's at the Kelly Inn at Bismarck.  Wednesday attended the 
lobbyist meeting at the ND G&F building. Bills that have been submitted were discussed.  At 
the present time, no bills have been introduced that will have a direct impact on fisheries, 
related water or boater issues. The rest of the week was spent contacting local legislators and 
sitting in on various committee hearings.  
 
The bills that I will be following this coming week of Jan 15-19: 
 
SB 2017 -- Budget No. 720- Game and Fish Department hearing will be held on Monday, Jan 
15th at 2:30 pm in the Harvest Room.  The Game & Fish will present their budget and budget 
request for the coming biennium. 
 
SB 2019 -- Budget No. 750- Parks and Recreation (including International Peace Garden will be 
held on Wednesday, Jan 17th at 8:30 am in Harvest Room.  They will be presenting their budget 
and budget requests for the coming biennium. 
 
HB 1212 -- Relating to the use of receiver hitches.  This bill will be heard in the Fort Totten 
Room on Thursday, Jan 18th at 9:30 am   
 
 
 
If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact me. I can be reached at 701.351.0260 or by 
email at dash@gondtc.com  
 
Report submitted by: Duaine Ash  
 
 


